
NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST FOR
INFORMATION COLLECTION 3060-0853

The Federal Communication Commission is seeking a non-substantive change request for
information collection 3060-0853.  The Commission received preapproval from the 
Office of Management and Budget (OMB) for the information collection requirements 
that were contained in FCC 09-96 on March 25, 2010.  The Commission adopted the 
requirements as proposed in FCC 11-125 on August 10, 2011.  The Commission is now 
submitting this change request to activate the burden hours of 7,500 hours into OMB’s 
inventory and also to provide OMB with updated copies of the instructions for FCC 
Forms 479 and 486.1 

1 FCC Form 500 was not impacted by this submission to OMB.


